
December 17, 1934. 

My dear Senator: 

Ever since my present appointment 1 have been 
hoping that 1 would have an opportunity of making 
your acquaintance. I recogni e the leading role which 
you played in bringing the Federal Reserve System into 
being, and the active part and great interest which 
you have taken in its operation since that time. I 
have great respect for you and I want to express to 
you my admiration for the valuable and untiring work 
which you have rendered. 

I hope you will permit me to call upon you 
at either your office or your residence in the near 
future, sometime at your convenience. 

Sincerely yours, 

Honorable Carter Glass, 
United States Senator, 
Washington, G. 
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IttCtiileb Senate 
COMMITTEE ON APPROPRIATIONS 

Lynchburg, Virginia 9 
December 18, 1934. 

Honorable M. S. Eccles, 
Federal Reserve Board, 
Washington, D* C• 

Dear Governor Eccles: 

Responding to your kind note of December 
17th, addressed to me at Washington and forwarded to my home 
here, permit rae to say I will be glad to see you at any time 
that it may suit your convenience to call at my office there 
or at my apartment in the Raleigh Hotel* 

Needless to say, I am obliged to you 
for your most courteous personal allusions to me and to my 
persistent effort* to maintain the independence of the Federal 
Reserve banking system. I sincerely trust that we shall be 
able to cooperate in this direction* It is my expectation to 
return to Washington on January 1st for the ensuing session 
of Congress* 

Very truly yoursf 

coM* 
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